
Terms and Conditions 

The Bratislava Tango Party (the “BTP”) is organized by TangoVida. 

Registration Process 

The registration starts on 9.10.2024. The registration for the BTP is possible only via filling 
the registration form above. Any registration in other form (for example via e-mail and/or 
Facebook) will not be accepted. In case of any problems, please immediately send an e-mail 
to: Tangovida.net@gmail.com  

Due the space restrictions, the number of participants is limited. Thus, we cannot accept 
everybody. Additionally, we want to make your tango experience wonderful and 
magical, therefore we want to maintain the role-balance. For this reason, we have the right to 
choose who will be accepted to the BTP solely at our own discretion. 

We accept both single and couple registrations.  

You will be informed immediately whether you are accepted to the BTP or not via an e-mail 
as of duly submitting the complete registration form. If accepted, your e-mail will contain 
also the payment details. Please contact us at tangovida.net@gmail.com  if you do not receive 
any e-mail informing you on the status of your registration after 2 days from your registration 
date. 

You are accepted only after we receive your registration fee-payment within the period stated 
in the e-mail according to the previous section. Subsequently, we will send you a 
confirmation e-mail on the receipt of your payment. Please contact us if you pay but you do 
not receive the confirmation e-mail. 

Registration Fee 

The registration fee per one person is 105 EUR. Neither the accommodation, nor the extra 
meal expenses, or any other costs incurred by the BTP participants are included in this 
registration fee. TangoVida is not liable for any costs, expenses, and any other damage 
incurred by you in relation to the BTP (e.g. if you book your accommodation prior to 
receiving the final confirmation e-mail). 

Cancellation 

TangoVida has the right to cancel your registration without any prior notice if the registration 
fee is not paid duly and on time. Please note that it is the responsibility of each participant to 
check his/her inbox (including the spam/bulk folder) in order to learn whether he/she has 
been sent the e-mail with the payment details. 

If you have to cancel your registration for any reason, we can help you to give your place to 
the next person on the waiting list; however, refund is not possible. This type of replacement 



will be possible only until the 5 January 2024. You are responsible for arranging the 
settlement between you and the person who replaces you. 

In order to organize a comfortable and pleasant event, we are not able to provide any refund 
after the realization of the payment. EXCEPTION: In case of the event cancellation by local 
or national authorities or global travel restrictions (related to COVID or any other reason) 
REFUND is POSSIBLE. Thank you for your understanding.  

By submitting the registration form you accept these terms and conditions, above and below.  

 


